CENTRAL FLORIDA ALL BRITISH CAR CLUB 2021 SHOW



Dear Potential Sponsor,

The upcoming 2021 all British Car Show will be held again this year at the pavilions in Central Winds Park in Winter Springs, Florida on April 10th, 2021. It is our 36th Annual show and should prove to be the best yet.

Our website at www.allbritishcarclub.com provides great exposure for our show and our sponsors. All of the 2021 sponsors are currently shown on the sponsor's page with a link to take visitors to each of the sponsors' websites. We look forward to adding our name for 2021.

Our sponsorship level fees will be the same as last year. We have a great sponsor location at our new venue with affords direct access to all show participants and spectators.

We will again have advertising throughout the southeast with concentration in Central Florida. A Friday night "Meet & Greet" will be held at Post Time Lounge and Café in Casselberry, and a Sunday Post Show Breakfast will be at Golden Corral on SR 434 in Altamonte Springs on Sunday April 11th, 2021. All are Welcome.

Your support is an important part of the quality and success of our All British Car Show. Please go to our website www.allbritishcarclub.com and download this year's sponsorship contract and select your desired level of participation. Then email your completed form indicating your support choice.

Thank you,

Less Neauman – Sponsorship Coordinator, Central Florida British Car Club 302-559-5472 tlrosendale@aol.com

Doug Gilmour – Club Treasurer, Central Florida British Car Club 407-489-1239 Treasurer@CFLBritCar@Gmail.com

Rick Brown – Co Chair, Central Florida British Car Club 407-341-6025 Rick@rick.brown.com

Jeff Corenblum – Club President, Central Florida British Car Club 407-415-4773